Quileute Tribal School

P.0. Box 39, La Push, WA 98350
(360) 374-5606, FAX (360) 374-9608

Notification Letter to Parents, Legal Guardians, Students, Building Occupants,
Staff, Faculty, Employees, Workers, and/or Union Representative

June 16, 2017

To: Parents, Legal Guardians, Students, Building Occupants, Staff, Faculty, Employees, Workers
and Union Representatives (as applicable)

On October 22,1986, Congress promulgated the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act
(AHERA), Public Law 99-519 (40 CFR 763 Subpart E), which requires schools to annually notify
parents, legal guardians, school staff, employees, and workers of the availability of the school’s
Asbestos Management Plan which outlines the steps taken to eliminate exposure to asbestos
hazards.

We here at the Quileute Tribal School willfully comply with the AHERA requirement because of
our commitment to the well-being of your children, our employees and workers.

We have an Asbestos Management Plan available for review, which identifies all locations of
asbestos containing building materials in each building and includes an Operations and
Maintenance Plan to manage this asbestos. The Asbestos Management Plan is available for
review during normal hours of school operations at the Accounting Office.

If you have any questions about the Asbestos Management Plan, please contact the, please
contact the Accounting Office.

Very truly yours,

X

Jay D. Matsen
Business and Finance Manager
AHERA Designated Person



